Project Graduation Fundraier

Written by John Higgins Friday, 21 October 2011 01:38 -

On Friday, October 21st, 2011 from 5PM to 9PM in the West parking lot, Ford will be donating up to \$6,000 to project graduation. Project graduation will receive \$20.00 for every test driver that shows up and takes a ride in one of the cars. Only one test driver per household is permitted and drivers must be 18 years or older. Only takes a few minutes and would greatly benefit project graduation!!!

Thanks for your support